
 

 

Now accepting additional PVLOA (paid 
voluntary leaves of absence) requests 
Election window opens April 13 1200 CT and closes April 
17 at 0800 CT 
April 13, 2020 
All APFA-represented flight attendants 

 

Additional PVLOAs will be awarded 

Since the election window closed, we have continued to receive many requests for 
additional PVLOAs.  To manage this consistently and fairly, we will open a new, limited 
PVLOA (only) election window.  You may request either a 3, 6, 9 or 12-month leave. 
Make one selection on the online election form. 

Already awarded a VLOA (unpaid voluntary leave of absence) for May?  

You can convert it into a multi-month PVLOA by completing the online election form. 
Note, there is NOT an option for a single month PVLOA, so if you convert, you’re 
signing up for a 3, 6, 9 or 12-month leave. 

I was already awarded a PVLOA or VEOP. Can I make changes? 

No. This election window is only available to flight attendants who were not awarded a 
voluntary option in the previous round. 

Additionally, the VEOP (voluntary early out program) is NOT being offered. 

You must have been in an active status as of April 12, 2020 to be eligible. Please refer 
to the information and FAQs on the Flight Service website for more information. 

 

Evelyn Rosado 
Senior Specialist 
Evelyn.Rosado@aa.com  
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